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Dear Applicant,  

 

On behalf of myself, and the Governing Body of St Peter’s, I wish to thank you for your interest in the position 
of Deputy Headteacher.    

 

St Peter’s is a one-form entry Catholic Primary School for pupils aged 4 to 11 years, situated in Lytham, 
Lancashire.  We welcome your application as a practising Catholic to nurture our children and fulfil our 
Mission Statement ‘Christ is at the heart of our school community; through loving, living and learning 
together, we all grow as the person God calls us to be.’   

 

We are proud of the friendly and welcoming ethos of our school, where our children’s unique qualities are 
valued and developed through quality first teaching, underpinned by comprehensive assessment enabling 
our children to grow, not just academically but as independent and resilient learners. As well as a varied 
curriculum embedded with key Gospel values, we provide a broad range of extra-curricular and enrichment 
activities for our pupils.   

 

The successful candidate will join an experienced team who continually strive to improve and develop our 
school, its provision for our pupils and support for our families.   We are keen to appoint a Deputy 
Headteacher who can demonstrate passion and commitment to high quality teaching and learning, with the 
ability to work with others, to continue to achieve successful outcomes for all the children in school. At St 
Peter’s we have an ambitious vision and are forward-thinking in our approach. This is evidenced in part by 
the investment made into technology, facilitating our journey towards becoming an Apple School.  

 
Please take a look at our website where you will find essential information about school as well gaining a 
feel for what we offer our pupils and staff. 
 
We would normally encourage prospective candidates to come along and visit St. Peter’s Catholic Primary 
School to experience it first hand and see the pupils and staff at work.  This is now subject to the school's 
current COVID Risk Assessment. Please contact the school office on 01253 734658 or email head@st-peters-
pri.lancs.sch.uk  regarding making an appointment.  
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
 

Yours faithfully on behalf of St Peter’s Governing Body 
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